
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Maria [mailto: ]  
Sent: 27 May 2018 11:52 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Cc: rory.love  
Subject: Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I write to register my objection to the proposed stopping-up of the road alongside 
Princes Parade. 
 
This road closure is unnecessary and ill thought-through, considering that parking 
meters have only just been put in place. Even if the proposed development of 
Princes Parade were to go ahead, this road closure would do nothing to enrich the 
area.  
 
This road is perfectly adequate, provides a highly pleasurable drive with sea views 
and serves to enhance Hythe as a desirable destination for tourists. Its closure would 
negatively impact on the wildlife that make the canal and its surrounding areas its 
home. The council, in its desire for immediate financial gain, has neglected to see 
the potential of this road and its surroundings as a draw to visitors. 
 
Maria Cross 
 




